
Item 7: Not the Default Option: Formal Responses 

By:  Peter Sass, Head of Democratic Services   
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 20 July 2012 
 
Subject: Not the Default Option: Formal Responses  
______________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Background 
 
(a) On 9 March 2012, the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

approved the report of its review into reducing A&E attendances: Not 
the Default Option. This was then sent to all NHS Trusts in Kent and 
Medway requesting a response once full consideration had been 
undertaken of the key findings and recommendations. 

 
(b) The full responses received to date are attached. 
 

 
 
   
 
 

2.  Recommendation 
 
That the Committee consider and note the report.   
 
 


